
 Athlete, Merit Scholar, Suburban Junkie
Protecting our Kids from the Opioid Epidemic

 Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 6:30 pm

 Town Hall Meeting Room
77 Main Street, New Canaan

Because the risks have changed.

Join us for a panel presentation to identify how New Canaan youth are sliding 
into addiction through misuse of alcohol, prescription drugs and, horrifyingly, heroin.

Kids are getting hooked in all sorts of ways:
•	 Sports injuries
•	 Oral surgery
•	 Academic pressure
•	 Party drugs

Let’s not let this epidemic steal our children’s health and happiness. 

For more information contact: New Canaan Health and Human Services 
(203) 594-3076 or Carol McDonald at carol.mcdonald@newcanaanct.gov

   


